
	

As part of our yearly process, pupils from each key stage were asked 
if they wanted to stand for School Councillor. There were two positions 

available and three pupils voiced that they would like to be on the School 
Council. They were asked to complete a Nomination form stating that 

they wish to stand as a candidate for the School Council. They were also 
required to ask two people to nominate them. 

The three candidates were then required to write a speech describing 
their best traits, what is important to them and what they would be able 

to offer the school. 

On Friday 30th April the three candidates stood up in front of the rest of 
the school and read out their speeches.  They all showed amazing 

confidence and each speech was powerful in persuading others to vote 
for them.  

As part of the democratic process all pupils and staff members gave their 
one vote on ballot papers and posted them in a ballot box.   

After the votes were counted there was a winner who had gained two 
more votes than the other two with the other two gaining the same 

amount of votes.  Due to this outcome it was decided that the school 
would have a Leader and two Deputies on our School Council. Each 

pupil was delighted and they were instantly given their School Council 
badges.  

The three School Councillors will be meeting with the Headteacher next 
week to discuss their ideas and to arrange a School Council meeting for 

the whole school.  

Scarborough School Selects It’s School Council!


